
2014
Q10061106 - We have a problem during the

installation of the drivers for the ARC-1210 on an
ESXi 4.1.0 server. Following your instructions

included in the read-me file of the driver package
we use the Vmware vSphere CLI. The command

"perl -vihostupdate …" returns the following error
message:

"This operation is NOT supported on 4.1.0
platform."

This problem was caused by the CLI not the latest version. After upgrading to the
newest version the driver was successfully installed.
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